
 

 

NOTICE TO USERS OF THE GRASSE RIVER 

In-river Storage of Equipment at the Grasse River Remediation Staging Area Site 

Work at the Grasse River remediation project Staging Area near the Route 131 bridge in 
Massena is suspended for the 2024-2025 winter season.  During this time, barges used for 
remediation will be stored at the site and extend a considerable distance from the shoreline 
into the river. 

The equipment is in place and marked with reflective tape and lighting. Anyone using the river 
during this time should keep a safe distance from the equipment and use extreme caution 
when traveling through the area. 

For additional information visit, www.thegrasseriver.com or contact Susan Flynn, Arconic 
Grasse River Community Relations, at (315)764-4400 or susan.flynn@arconic.com.  

 

 

 


